R Mr lan Main

Mr Darren Westmacoit
Your Reference DW/LR111

Dear Mr Westmacott,

We were please when 28 King St was sold as we knew it was in a decrepit state and had the
applicants been sensible and applied for a single storey extension with the roof slanting onto
their own ground we wouldn’t have objected.

What we are objecting to is the monstrosity he has applied for not only will it be detrimental to
our well being as it will block out all our natural light and will exacerbate the drainage problem
from rain we already have and the ground will never dry. To us it will be like going back to the
19th century dark, dank and fetid . As our houses are small we use the small gardens as an
extension of our homes we like to eat and refax in our garden. ’

The design of the extension is not sympathetically done with any thought to the surrounding area
and neighbours

Your sincerely

lan Main






